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Sent: 11 December 2020 14:34

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Objection to Whitminster housing 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Consulation response

 To whom it may concern , 
 
 

My name is  and I am a local resident of Whitminster. I have lived here for 4 years now.  
 
 

I am emailing today to notify you that I object to development of site WHI012 (Land South of Hyde 
Lane, Whitminster) which is in fact outside of the existing development boundary and is served by 
an undrained single lane road that cannot support twenty houses. In addition to this, those within 
my household object to development of PGP1 (Land at Grove End Farm) for up to 2,250 houses 
as it will very sadly destroy the local character of Whitminster village and extend urban sprawl 
from Stroud through to Whitminster. Our local roads, shop and school cannot sustain the 
extended population. 
 
 

Thank you for taking the time to consider these thoughts.  
 
 

Kind regards.  
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